
 

	
	
DEAG	Deutsche	Entertainment	AG	issues	the	following	information	regarding	the	regulation	
of	 the	 Swiss	 Federal	 Council	 of	 February	 28,	 2020,	 which	 bans	 public	 and	 private	 events	
involving	over	1,000	people	in	order	to	prevent	the	spread	of	coronavirus	(SARS-CoV-2).	The	
regulation	came	into	effect	immediately	and	lasts	until	March	15,	2020.		
The	ban	affects	only	two	DEAG	events,	which	have	been	rescheduled	upon	agreement	with	
the	respective	artists	and	will	take	place	at	a	later	date.		
	
So	 far,	 there	 has	 been	 no	 impact	 on	 DEAG	 ticket	 sales	 or	 decline	 in	 demand	 due	 to	
coronavirus.	 There	 is	 extensive	 insurance	 coverage	 for	 damages	 caused	 when	 events	 are	
cancelled	by	civil	authorities.	
	
According	 to	 current	 information,	 DEAG	 does	 not	 see	 any	 threat	 to	 its	 events.	 The	
epidemiology	 experts	 at	 the	 Robert	 Koch	 Institute	 rate	 the	 public	 health	 risk	 in	 Germany	
currently	moderate.	The	authority	to	cancel	public	events	in	Germany	lies	with	the	individual	
Federal	 States.	 The	 health	 authorities	 at	 state	 level	 make	 this	 decision	 on	 a	 case-by-case	
basis	 after	 thorough	 review.	Currently	 there	are	no	general	bans	on	events	or	 restrictions	
regarding	events.		

No	plans	to	ban	events	exist	currently	in	the	UK.	The	British	Department	of	Health	and	Social	
Care	confirmed	that	a	cancellation	of	major	events	is	not	under	consideration.		
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